
(This is a copy and paste of an email sent by Airport Administration at 4:02 p.m. on February 9)) 
 
Good Afternoon,  
 
Thank you to all of you who have already participated in the 2015 Pierce County Airport Survey. To allow 
all who would like to respond to do so, the survey has been extended.  
 
Your feedback regarding your experience at Tacoma Narrows Airport and Thun Field would be greatly 
appreciated. Please take this brief survey: http://piercecounty.surveyshare.com/s/AYA9TZD. The 
survey will close on February 18, 2015. Your responses will help us to improve the Pierce County 
Airports experience.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Deb Wallace 
Airport and Ferry Administrator 
253-798-7109 | dwalla1@co.pierce.wa.us 
 
Tyesha Green 
Administrative Assistant 
Pierce County Public Works & Utilities 
(253) 798-2478 | tgreen2@co.pierce.wa.us 

 

http://piercecounty.surveyshare.com/s/AYA9TZD
mailto:dwalla1@co.pierce.wa.us
mailto:tgreen2@co.pierce.wa.us

